
St. Mary’s 

Catholic Church 
220 West Main Street 
Camden, TN 38320 
Office: 731-584-6459 
Fax: 731-707-4100 
 
Services: 
Saturday: 5:00 p.m. 
Sunday: 10:45 a.m. 
Monday & Friday: 12:00 noon 
Confessions: 
Saturday: 4:00 – 4:30 
Director of Music: 
Pam Warren 
Director of Religious Education: 
Sandy Simpson 
 

Holy Family 

Catholic Mission 
265 Cotham Drive 
Huntingdon, TN 38344 
Facebook: 
Holy Family Catholic Mission 
Mailing Address: 
220 W. Main Street 
Camden, TN 38320 
Services: 
Sunday: 8:30 a.m. 
Wed. & Thurs.: 12:00 Noon 
Confessions: 
Sunday: 7:30 – 8:00 a.m. 
Director of Music: 
Dorothy Wood 
 

Contact Information: 
Phone: 731-584-6459 
Fax: 731-707-4100 
Email: 
smchfhcatholic@gmail.com 
Web site: stmaryscamden.org 
 
Rev. Anthony Onyekwe, Pastor 
Deacon Wayne Tedford 
 
Debbie O’Bryant, Office Manager 
Office Hours: M, W, Th, F 
1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

Ministry Schedule 

 
St. Mary's Catholic Church 
Weekend of 9/10/2016 
LECTOR 
Saturday:  Pat Baloga 
Sunday:  Dan Ebeling 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS 
Saturday:  
Pat Baloga & Ken WIlkins 
Sunday:  
Dan & Jean Ebeling & Jeanette  
Kozak 
ALTAR SERVERS 
Saturday: Seth & Zeb Masoner 
Sunday: Josh Latendresse 
COUNTERS 
Sunday:  Jeff & Sharon  
Latendresse 
 
 
HOLY FAMILY CATHOLIC MISSION 
LECTOR:  Diana Stanfill 
GIFT BEARERS: 
Dwayne & Karen Pierce 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS: 
Joan Reetz & Debbie O’Bryant 
ALTAR SERVERS 
Wyatt Brooks 

Dates to Remember 

 
First Friday of the Month –  
Exposition of the Blessed Sacra-
ment. October 7, 2016. Please 
sign up for an hour of adoration 
with the Lord. 9:00 – 10:00 a.m., 
10:00 – 11:00 a.m., 11:00 a.m. – 
12 noon. 
 
First Saturday of the Month – 
October 1, 2016. This entails 
Mass at 9 AM, recitation of Scrip-
tural Rosary and adoration of the 
Blessed Sacrament. Remember 
to bring water in a container to 
be blessed. 

It is with a sad heart that we re-
port the passing of Mrs. Dolores 
Mossing wife of Ray Mossing 
who passed away August 31st. 
The Mossings were married 71 
years. They have two daughters, 
Pat Douglas, and Linda McCork-
endale. 
 
There will be a Rosary at 6 PM at 
The Stockdale-Malin Funeral 
Home in Camden on Monday, 
September 5th. Visitation will be 
from 6 - 8 PM. The Funeral Mass 
will be Tuesday, September 6th 
at 10:00 AM at St Mary’s. There 
will be no reception following 
the service. 

OFFERTORY 
FOR WEEK ENDING 8/28/2016 

 
St. Mary's 
Family Enrollment 118 
Total Families Contributing  42 
Total Regular $ 1,620.00 
 
Holy Family 
Family Enrollment 52 
Total Families Contributing  20 
Total Regular $ 493.00 
 

ONE COLLECTION 
September 11, 2016 

General Offering 

 



 MASS INTENTIONS 

Prayer Intentions for the Health and Recovery of our Parish Family... 

“Most loving Heart of Jesus, bring me health in body and spirit that I may serve You with all my strength. Touch gently this life 
which you have created, now and forever. Amen.” 

  

St. Mary’s:  Pat Baloga, Barbara Harrison; Barbara Taylor; Bar-
bara Krupa; Dolores Mossing, Albert Mireles, Jim Simpson, Jack 
Leonard, Karen Johnson, Mercedes Gibbons, Irene Marinak, Wal-
ter Krupa, Jim Latendresse, Hugh Conrad, Fr. Ed Byrnes, Raul 
Simoes, Roger De Angles, Tom Farrell, Joyce Parker, Bill Richen-
bach, Dan Ebeling, Allen York, Larry King, Mary Brown, Ken Wil-
kins, Ray Maasen, Brian Gibbs, Diane Gibbs, Judy Young, Polly 
Mitchell. 
 
Holy Family: Garry Korbel,  Bob Simko,  Donna Reindl, Victoria 
Morris, Delores Galloway, Sissy Munoz. 
 
For Our Extended Family:  Robert Vohnoutka, husband of Garry 
Korbel's sister; Donald Wilson, friends of Betty Gagnon & Bar-
bara Taylor; family of Barbara Taylor; Baby Lachlan Gooch; Rylee 
Moore, Sharon Reiter's extended family; Deacon Tom Bello, Jo-
seph Sturdivant; Della Jungels, Carrie Etter’s mother; Dennis Rob-
inson, son of Marilyn Miller; Barbara Elizando, daughter of 
Jeannette & Dennis White Jr. Cuascut , brother of Evelyn Ward; 
Billy Burkett, Joan Papes’ son;   

Dan & Johnny Harris, father of the Harris Children; Matthew 
Ebeling, son of Dan & Jean Ebeling;  Charles Glover; Landry 
Broussard, granddaughter of Joyce & Larry King; sisters of 
Betty Gagnon; Angie Beck, mother of Grace Garza; Brenda 
Boodman, friend of Mark Yatsko; Iris Olguin, sister of Evelyn 
Ward; George Gacha & Tom Gacha, family members of the 
Baloga family. 
 
For those on active duty in the military:  
Joshua Parker, grandson of Willis & Joyce Parker; David Farrell, 
son of Tom & Patty Farrell; Thomas O’Bryant III, son of Thomas 
& Debbie O’Bryant; Josh Jambard, grandson of Anne & Gil 
Jambard; Jason Krug, grandson of Norm & Joan Krug; Jona-
than Placido, son-in-law of Hugh & Arlene Conrad; Austin Ellis, 
son of Bob Ellis, Justin Brenner, grandson of Brian & Diane 
Gibbs; Mark Smith, son-in-law of Ken & Trish Wilkins; Daniel 
Stanfill, grandson of Grady & Diana Stanfill; Catrina Garza, 
daughter of Greg & Grace Garza. 

Day Date Church Time For Requested by 

Saturday 9/3/16 St. Mary’s 9:00 AM Blessed Mother Mary 
Jim & Sandy Simpson 

St Mary’s & Holy Family Parishioners 
50th Golden Wedding Anniversary 

Saturday 9/3/16 St. Mary’s 5:00 PM Frank & Kaye Matter David Baloga 

Sunday 9/4/16 Holy Family 8:30 AM Holy Family Parishioners &  
Families 

 

Sunday 9/4/16 St. Mary’s 10:45 AM Mike & Jane Nichols 
Irene Marinak 

Ray & Beverly Maasen 
Ray & Beverly Maasen 

Monday 9/5/16 St. Mary’s 12 Noon Esther Lomax+ Fran Birckhead 

Tuesday 9/6/16 NO MASS    

Wednesday 9/7/16 Holy Family 12 Noon Billy Burket Sharon Reiter 

Thursday 9/8/16 Holy Family 12 Noon Carrie Etter Holy Family Parishioners 

Friday 9/9/16 St. Mary’s 12 Noon Charles Lomax+ 
Esther Lomax+ 

Esther Lomax+ 

Saturday 9/10/16 St. Mary’s 5:00 PM Richard Gagnon+ Betty Gagnon 

Sunday 9/11/16 Holy Family 8:30 AM Donald John Debbie & Tom O’Bryant 

Sunday 9/11/16 St. Mary’s 10:45 AM Karen Shellooe+ Berdy Cowell 

 



St. Mary's Ladies' Guild 
Sunday, September 11: Fellowship Sunday 
 
Sunday, September 18: Ladies' Guild meeting after mass. All ladies are welcome.  
Please join us. 
 
PRE NEWS 
The 2016-2017 PRE classes will begin next Sunday, September 11.  All children between the ages of 3 years 
and 13 years are not only welcome, but encouraged to attend. Classes begin at 9:30 a.m. and end at 10:30 
a.m.  To help defray the costs of supplies and curriculum, a donation in the amount of $10.00 per child or 
$20.00 for family is suggested.  All children are invited to attend PRE classes with or without a donation.  If 
you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at either 731-986-2333 or 731-697-4250.  Thank you, 
Sandy Simpson. 
 
Special People 
As this PRE year begins, please keep the following people who volunteer their time, and share their faith with 
the children and adults of this parish in your prayers.  Our teachers for this year are:  Lois Mahoney, Dan and 
Jean Ebeling, Sharon Latendresse, Debra Davenport, Kathey Trull, Bob Vargas and Jim Simpson.  Thank you 
for all you do.  God Bless! 

ST. MARY’S NEWS 

Fellowship Sunday will be held after Mass on September 4th.  Wyatt Brooks, Dennis Blackwell & Ramona Loggains will 
be hosting. 
 
Holy Family Bible Study Group resumes studying the Book of Acts on Sunday, September 11, 2016.  Please read Acts 
15-16 and complete the corresponding study questions in session 13 (page 77).   If we remain on schedule, the last 
class (session 20) will be Sunday, November 13. 
 
New members to our Bible Study Group are welcome at any time.  We meet immediately following the 8:30 a.m. Sun-
day mass.  We do not hold class on the first Sunday of the month, Hospitality Sundays. 
 
Next year, the Holy Family Bible Study Group will be studying the Book of Revelation.  We will be using Jeff Cavins study 
set which includes viewing a DVD, reading corresponding Bible chapters and completing the optional study guide.  This 
new class will start up in January 2017.  Deacon Wayne facilitates these sessions which meet immediately following the 
8:30 a.m. Sunday mass, with the exception of the first Sunday of each month (Hospitality Sunday).   
 
If you are interested in joining our group, please contact Deacon Wayne.  

HOLY FAMILY NEWS 

 

Here comes another year of Faith West Tennessee. In September and October, your parish and dio-
cese will distribute envelopes for subscriptions to our diocesan magazine. For 10 issues of Faith West 
Tennessee, whether you are a current or new subscriber, sign up by using one of the provided enve-
lopes, or subscribe online through www.cdom.org – News – Faith West Tennessee – Subscribe to our 
Magazine. The annual cost remains $18.00. Stay connected to fellow Catholics through Faith West 
Tennessee, the diocesan website, Facebook, Instagram, email blasts and Twitter. Thank you! 
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